
BOARD OF WATER/SEWER COMMISSIONERS 

166 John Scott Blvd., Norton, MA  02766 

Monday August 5, 2013 

 

 

6:00pm. Meeting called to order.  Commissioners Diane McElligott, Luke Grant and Chuck 

Moitoza present.  Also present Bernie Marshall, Rose Melito, Fran Yanuskiewicz and Attorney 

Illana Quirk. 

 

 

 

274 East Main St.:  Review and comment on the  MOA draft with Town Counsel Atty. Quirk. 

Changes and deletions made by Atty. Quirk were discussed.  Additional corrections, deletions 

and language changes were made.  Atty. Quirk said she would forward a clean copy with 

tonight’s changes to Mr. Geisinger by the end of the week.  Thorndike is on the next agenda, 

August 13
th

 at 6:30pm.  Atty. Quirk will attend that meeting as well. 

 

 

Superintendent Updates:  The Center Tank cleaning was completed. Additional costs were 

incurred due to the 24 inches of sludge that needed to be removed from the bottom. 

    No response or update from Island Brook representatives. 

    Mr. Marshall sent out letters to the residents of Kingsley Road, offering assistance to anyone 

experiencing odor issues. (attch.) 

 

 

All appropriately processed bills were signed and correspondence was read. 

 

Next meeting August 13, 2013 at 6:30pm. 

 

Meeting adjourned 9:00pm. 

 


